
Flynn Construction begins construction on Ciardelli Fuel Co.
facility
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Flynn Construction Corp. has begun construction of the new facility for "Ciardelli Fuel Co." on
Nashua St., east of downtown. 
The foundation work started on April 20th. The 7,800 s/f steel and concrete building will house the
delivery trucks required to service the surrounding communities. This new facility will enable the
owners to continue their on-going effort in conforming with today's standards of clean environmental
practices. 
An early summer completion is expected.
Flynn Construction Corp. is a full service design/build general contractor serving all of N.H.
specializing in commercial and industrial new construction and renovation. They are a member of
the Green Building Council focusing on energy efficient steel building and masonry structures.
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